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Feedback on Lunch Issue March Meeting Upcoming Events 
 
A limited number of our members have 
responded to my request for input on the 
lunch issue.  Five responses indicate we 
should individually pay for the lunches 
because of all the other support Homewood 
provides.  One response indicated they 
would be happy to skip the lunch.  I hope to 
meet with our Homewood Sponsors later 
this month to bring this issue to a con-
clusion.  If you want your opinion consi-
dered, please call me. 
 

 
Sharon Wilson 

 
Our speaker for March has been a 
marathon runner and participated in the 
JFK 50 mile run a number of times.  She is 
the Facilitator for The Greater Winchester 
Parkinson Support Group and has given us 
permission to reprint her attached article. 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
TIME AND LOCATION 

CHANGE 
 

Beginning in March 2012, we 
will meet in the 

Community Center,  
Dining Room 1 

at 1:00 PM  
  

 
 

 

Put this on your calendar! 
Join us for our Parkinson’s 
Support  Group Meeting At 
Homewood at Williamsport 

 

Thursday, March 1, 2012 
 

 
Featured Speaker 

 

Sharon Wilson 
Marathon Runner and 

Facilitator of The Greater Winchester 
Parkinson Support Group 

 
See her article attached. 

 

 

 
New Time and Place! 

 
Our meetings will be held at the  

 

Community Center, Dining Room 1 
At 1:00 PM 

at Homewood at Williamsport. 
 

Please call 

Kathy Lanham @ Homewood 

301-582-1750 
for directions 

 
Reservations are not needed. 

 
 

 
Future Meeting  

Speakers and Topics 
 

Sharon Wilson, Marathon Runner 
John E. Provo, Lecturer 
Arita McCoy, RN, BSN 

Candice Valencia, Senior Yoga 
Dr. Liana Rosenthal, Johns Hopkins 

Becky Dunlop, Johns Hopkins 
Debora Bergstrom, Chemist and  

Early Onset Leader 

 
 

Educational Activities 
Nothing currently available. 

 

 
Please let us know of any events 
you would like to see publicized. 
 

 

 
 

 

LUNCHES 
 
We have been advised the 
drug company which has 
paid for our lunches over the 
past several years, will no 
longer provide that support.  
We are continuing to work on 
this issue. 
 

 

 
 

The Hagerstown Parkinson’s Support Group 
meets at and is supported in part by: 

 

 
 

The Hagerstown Parkinson’s Support 
Group Contacts: 

 
Kathy Lanham @ Homewood: 

301-582-1750 
 

Group Facilitator, Art Guyer: 
240-625-2722 

 
  

 
 
UNSUBSCRIBE:  If you no longer wish to 
receive this newsletter, please email: 
aguyer42@myactv.net 
 
Or  
 
Call: Kathy @ Homewood 
301-582-1750 
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